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Planning Applications 

The Parish Council’s role is 
only advisory. For more 
details, please refer to 

www.wychavon.gov.uk. 

For consideration by Wychavon: 

W/18/02003 - Unit 1, Station 
Drive, Bredon. Change of use 
from light industrial with offices 
to a hot food takeaway with 
internal seating. PC has no 
objections. 

W/18/02187 - 2 Fairview 
Cottages, Westmancote. 
Erection of rear balcony with first 
floor french doors and bifold 
doors added to ground floor 
kitchen. Deferred to consider 
additional information. 

W/18/01848 - Greenacres, 
Kemerton Road, Westmancote. 
Subdivision of single dwelling 
into 2 x dwellings. PC has no 
objections. 

W/18/01886 - Malvern View, 
Rectory Farm Lane, Bredon’s 
Norton. Two storey side 
extension to dwelling and 
removal of ancillary structures. 
PC objects (letter forwarded to 
Wychavon). 

W/18/02090 - 12 Gravel Pits 
Close, Bredon. Single storey 
rear extension. PC has no 
objections. 

Date of Next Meeting(s):  

Monthly Meeting 

Monday 10th December 

and 

Monday 14th January 

takes place in Bredon  

Village Hall at 7:15pm 

Email : bredonpc@btconnect.com Web : www.bredonpc.org.uk Tel : 01684 773984 

New Lengthsman recruited 

Improvements to the Parish 

Police Report 

David Gray has accepted the vacant Lengthsman position and will be undertaking 
his training before the end of the year. 

On the 16/10 we received a report that a vehicle had been stolen from 
Kinsham.  The owner managed to follow the vehicle and it was abandoned 
nearby.  Enquiries are still ongoing. 

A burglary was reported at The Dell on the 19/10.  Access was gained from the rear 
of the property and items of jewellery and cash stolen. 

A green Subaru was stolen from a farm on Bredon Road, Tewkesbury and was 
reported on the 23/10 though could have been stolen some days previously. 

Two reports received of theft of tools from works vans one on 26/10 in Bredon and 
the second from Kinsham on 01/11.  One of the vehicles had been left insecure. 

On the 26/10 a strimmer was stolen from Main Road, Westmancote and damage 
caused to a caravan. 

A trailer was stolen on the 03/11 from Bredon’s Norton.  It has since been recovered 
along with a stolen vehicle and someone is currently being dealt with for the offence. 

We have received an email from the Tewkesbury SNT warning us that there have 
been a number of burglaries in the Gloucestershire area near to our border. 

There have been a number of improvements made around the Parish, and more to 
come in the future months:- 

 A new dog bin has been installed at the entrance to Blenheim Drive. 

 The Obelisk/Mile Marker has been refurbished and is looking great. 

 As part of the Defibrillator rollout project, a new defibrillator has been installed 
outside Draper’s on Church Street. 

 The existing wooden climbing frame, located at the Playing Fields, will be 
repaired by replacing the 38 rotten posts. 

 3 new salt bins will be installed by the Village Hall, near the Jubilee car park 
and on the triangle opposite the telephone kiosk near Farm Lane. 

New Traffic Working Group 

The Council has decided to form a Traffic Working Group to review the various 
issues around the Parish, including future traffic trends. 

http://www.wychavon.gov.uk



